

Dear Parents, Colleagues and Friends of Broadlands,

I am really pleased to introduce myself as the new Head Teacher at Broadlands Hall School. Since visiting at the end of last academic year I have been looking forward to joining the team and working together to achieve the best outcomes for our students.

Having worked at a school for students with special educational needs in Warwickshire for the past three and a half years, the opportunity to join Broadlands Hall School was one which excited me from my first visit. I hope you all agree from your own experiences of the School its welcoming and friendly environment, which promotes the achievements of the students is one to be proud of.



You may be aware I have been spending some time at School since September taking the opportunity to get to know the

students and staff. As the new Head Teacher I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to an informal welcome event. I hope this will give me the opportunity to meet as many of you as possible in person, answer any questions you may have and take on board your ideas.

This welcome event will take place at Broadlands Hall School on Friday 22nd November 2019 between 16:00 – 18:00. You are welcome to arrive anytime. There will be an opportunity to tour the school, have tea or coffee with a slice of cake and have an informal chat. Please contact the school office it you intend to attend so we can ensure we cater for the correct number. I hope many of you can make it.

September 2019 update



Since returning to school from the summer the students have taken part in a number of opportunities in the local community. These include work experience, swimming and some are attending courses at local colleges.

It is pleasing to see all the boys are achieving so much so soon into the school year. One in particular was chosen to prepare lunch for the Principal of the college he is attending.

Up and coming events

We have some exciting plans for the month ahead at Broadlands Hall School to go with our curriculum. These include taking part in the first stages of the Boccia competition the



students did so well in last year, a fireworks display, fund raising for Children in Need, celebrating Anti Bullying week and putting together our school council for the year ahead.



The roles available to students include someone to oversee how Broadlands Hall School can positively impact the environment and a student council leader. This elected leader will chair the meetings and provide direction for the group. The election campaigns are underway with a whole school vote taking place the first week in November.

Term Dates

AUTUMN TERM 2019	
PD days (Staff only in school)	2 nd & 3 rd September 2019
First day of term	4 th September 2019
Autumn half term	21 st October 2019 – 27 th October 2019
PD day (Staff only in school)	28 th October 2019
Last day of term	19th December 2019

Christmas holiday 2019 – 20th December 2019 – 5th January 2020

SPRING TERM 2020	
PD day (Staff only in school)	6 th January 2020
First day of term	7 th January 2020
Spring half term	17 th February 2020 – 23 rd February 2020
Last day of term	2 nd April 2020

Easter holiday 2020 - 3rd April 2020 – 19th April 2020

SUMMER TERM 2020	
PD day (Staff only in school)	20 th April 2020
First day of term	21 st April 2020
Summer half term	25 th May 2020 – 31 st May 2020
Last day of term	22 nd July 2020